
 

 

THANK YOU CHIEF KANE  
 

The NWC EMS System and its provider agencies wish to extend our heartfelt thanks 
to you for your unwavering support and dedicated service to the Wauconda Fire 
Department and the Northwest Community EMS System. Your steadfast leadership 
and commitment to excellence have not only strengthened the your department 
but have also had a profound impact on the safety and well-being of our 
community. 
 
Your tireless efforts, whether fostering collaboration, ensuring the readiness of your 
team, or implementing the MIH program you have made a tangible difference. It is 
evident that your passion for serving others inspires everyone around you to strive 
for their best. 
 
Please know how much your hard work and dedication are appreciated, not just by 
the System but by all those who benefit from your leadership and care. Thank you 
for your commitment to making our community safer and stronger every day. 
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